
 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                       23rd April 2025 

RE: Year 7 Parents’ Evening – Tuesday 6th May 2025, 4:00 pm – 6:30 pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 7 Parents’ Evening, which will take place on Tuesday 

6th May 2025, from 4:00 pm to 6:30 pm. 

This evening provides a valuable opportunity for you to meet with your child’s subject 

teachers, as well as members of the Year 7 pastoral team. These meetings serve as a key 

part of our partnership with you, enabling discussion around your child’s academic progress 

and wider development. 

Your presence is strongly encouraged, as it ensures that you remain well-informed about 

your child’s achievements, areas for improvement, and general wellbeing at school. Regular 

communication between home and school is essential in supporting every student to thrive 

both academically and personally. 

Students will be responsible for arranging appointments with their subject teachers in 

advance, using their school diary. Please ensure that these are confirmed ahead of the 

evening to make the most of the time available. 

Students are expected to attend alongside their parents/carer and must do so in full school 

uniform. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to welcoming you to what we trust 

will be a productive and informative evening. 

Yours faithfully, 

 Ms Egundebi 

 Pastoral Achievement Leader 

 

 


